
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Lightning has struck twice. The FASS Big Rig Series has cancelled their 

appearance for July 30, 2022 at Kalamazoo Speedway. As many will recall the 

Bandit Big Rig Series cancelled their appearance in 2021. We, too, are frustrated 

with another disappointing (and frustrating) outcome.   


